
For more than 30 years our family has enjoyed water sports on the Willamette river and would like to continue.  We have a standard 
IO board with loaded weight of around 4000lbs.  We wakeboard, slalom ski and sometimes pull kids on tubes.  We have always 
respected the river and homeowners who have riverfront property and feel it is unfair to restrict our access to the river for these 
activities.


